
 

I wish to register a complaint in respect of the proposed ferry fare 
increases. I support the proposal of my local member, David Barr, to 
'quarantine commuters from this increase. Use of public transport like the 
Ferry and Jet Cat service needs to be encouraged through low fares. 
Strategies such as concessions on the price of bulk purchases like Ferry 
10's would achieve this. 
 
regards, 
 
Russell Harrison 
 


